
3/6/23, 2:13 PM Illinois Attorney General - JOINT STATEMENT FROM STATE ATTORNEYS GENERAL IN SUPPORT OF NOMINATION OF TOM P…

https://illinoisattorneygeneral.gov/pressroom/2013_03/20130319.html 1/1

March 19, 2013

JOINT STATEMENT FROM STATE ATTORNEYS GENERAL IN SUPPORT OF NOMINATION OF TOM PEREZ AS SECRETARY
OF U.S. DEPARTMENT OF LABOR

"Tom Perez is a brilliant lawyer and leader, who listens thoughtfully to all sides and works collaboratively to solve problems. He has
dedicated his career to serving the public, and his experience as Secretary of the Maryland Department of Labor, Licensing and
Regulation and in the U.S. Department of Justice make him ideally suited to serve as the Secretary of the U.S. Department of
Labor.

"As state Attorneys General, we have found Perez to be open, responsive and fundamentally fair. He is committed to justice and the
rule of law and able to work across party and philosophical lines to achieve just results.

"The U.S. Department of Labor and the country will be well served by a leader who understands the need to forge partnerships with
state and local officials and who values cooperation to bring about successful results for both employers and employees."

"The following Attorneys General issued this joint statement in support of Perez's nomination:

"California Attorney General Kamala Harris, Delaware Attorney General Beau Biden, Illinois Attorney General Lisa Madigan, Iowa
Attorney General Tom Miller, Mississippi Attorney General Jim Hood, North Carolina Roy Cooper, Oregon Attorney General Ellen
Rosenblum, Tennessee Attorney General Robert Cooper, Jr., Former Utah Attorney General Mark Shurtleff and Former Washington
Attorney General Rob McKenna.
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